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SUBJECT: Good Luck with Finals! SGA Fall 2022 Newsletter

Happy Reading Day, Roadrunners!

The SGA has been hard at work over the last semester advocating to better your student experience. Please
take a look at the SGA Fall 2022 Newsletter, where you can learn more about SGA's accomplishments over
the past semester and ways for you to get involved. Best of luck with finals!

Best,

Paolo Miyashiro Bedoya
President, Student Government Association
sgapresident@ramapo.edu

Link to Newsletter
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